
Help Us Bridge the Digital Divide 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We are reaching out to you as a valued member of our community to seek your support for our 

digital inclusion fundraising campaign aimed at empowering low-income families. In today's 

world, access to technology and the internet is essential for education, employment, and overall 

well-being. Unfortunately, many families in our community lack the necessary resources to stay 

connected. 

Your generous contribution can help us provide: 

• Affordable devices such as laptops and tablets 

• Internet access through subsidized plans 

• Digital literacy training for all ages 

We believe that everyone deserves access to the digital world, and with your help, we can make 

this a reality. Every donation, no matter the size, will make a significant difference in the lives of 

those we serve. 

Please consider donating to our campaign by visiting [Donation Link] or by mailing a check to 

[Organization's Address]. Together, we can bridge the digital divide and create a brighter future 

for our community. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


